
 

 

 

 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Drinking water alert lifted in Forsayth 
 
Etheridge Shire Council advises all residents in Forsayth that 
tap water used for drinking is now safe to consume.  This 
notice applies to all residents in Forsayth from 23/8/2018.  
 
There is no longer a public health concern over the quality of 
drinking water, and it now considered safe for all typical uses 
including drinking, use in food or beverages, personal 
washing, dishwashing, laundry purposes and flushing toilets. 
 
Etheridge Shire Council has worked closely with Queensland 
Health over the past week to resolve the situation as quickly 
as possible. Close monitoring and water sampling have been 
taken to protect the safety of the drinking water. Both 
agencies will continue to closely monitor the situation. 
 
Residents are asked to share this notice with neighbours and 
friends. 
 
If you wish to discuss this matter further, please do not 
hesitate to contact Shane Butler on 0427 621 279. 
 
 
 
 

 
David Munro  _____     Etheridge Shire Council 
ACTING CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER    PO Box 12 
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